November 14, 1969

Professor Elsie Muller 1421 S. Mulberry, Apt. 2 Sioux City, Iowa 51106

Dear Professor Muller,

The time is rapidly approaching the December date of the newsletter to members of the Mathematical Association of America. Since you are chairman of the Iowa Section and responsible for the program on April 17 in Grinnell, I would like your thoughts on the theme of the program. I hope to get the general letter to the membership out during the first week in December. Thus if you have any special words of wisdom about the program, I shall be happy to include them in this newsletter.

Another newsletter in the latter part of March will remind the membership of the meeting.

I learned from Dean Canfield that you were at the summer meeting of the Association and I hope that you got some ideas there for our section.

Yours truly,

B.E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer
Iowa Section
Mathematical Association
of America